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Year 5 & 6 Educational Visit To The New Forest Schools Day  
at Brockenhurst Showground on Thursday 6th June 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We appreciate this is another trip in addition to the Winchester Science Museum Visit at the 
end of June and a short turn around to receive back permission slips and contributions but we 
thought the opportunity was just too good to miss!   
 
We have been able to secure a travel grant towards the cost of coach travel and the children 
will benefit so much from being able to participate in and to achieve a greater understanding 
of agriculture, breeding stock, forestry, equestrianism and horticulture and to learn about food, 
farming, the countryside and the environment in which they live and to appreciate why the 
New Forest is such a special place. 
 
Children will travel by Laguna Coaches leaving school promptly at 9.00am and will be back 
at Bransgore by the end of the school day.  
 
Children will need to: 

 Wear comfortable, weather appropriate clothes that they don’t mind getting dirty. 

 Footwear should be sturdy and not open-toed.  

 Bring a good sized packed lunch and water bottle. 
 
If your child is likely to be travel sick please make sure they have had medication at the 
appropriate time and a suitable breakfast before the journey We can give medication for the 
return journey but you will need to complete a medication form with the office and this 
medication will be kept with first aiders and given to your child by an adult.  
 

To cover the cost of travel we are asking for £3.25 per child.  This is a voluntary contribution, 

however, if we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead with this 
visit.  We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these 
pupils will be paid for from this funding. 
 

Please return the permission slip and contribution by Friday 17th May 2019. 
 
We would also like to ask if any DBS cleared parents would like to accompany us, please 
indicate if so on the attached permission slip. 
 
If you have any questions about this visit please ask the school office or myself. 
 
Regards 
David Green (Assistant Head) 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

Year 5 & 6 Educational Visit To The New Forest Schools Day  
at Brockenhurst Showground on Thursday 6th June 

 
 

Please return to the School Office by Friday 17th May 2019. 
 

Name ………………………………………………… Class ………………………. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip 

 

I enclose £3.25 

 

Medical Information: 

Any updated/additional medical information  

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Help: 

 

I am available to help with this trip. 
 

 

Please note that all parent/carer volunteers must be DBS cleared with the school.  

 

Parent Helper Name ……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………..……………… Date ………………………….. 

 

 

 

 


